
33 Days to Morning Glory Consecration Retreat 
 

Want to transform your work, your marriage, your family, and your life, but don’t have 

time? Looking for the quickest, surest, and easiest way to holiness, but don’t know 

where to begin? In our hectic day and time, Blessed John Paul II and Blessed Mother 

Teresa knew that the quickest way to be transformed into a saint is through a 

relationship with Our Blessed Mother, Mary. 

 

Join us beginning Monday, April 15th, as we begin a 33-day preparation for Marian 

Consecration. For six weeks, we’ll individually read about and reflect on four great 

Marian giants: St. Louis de Montfort, St. Maximilian Kolbe, Blessed Mother Teresa, and 

Blessed John Paul II. They’ll teach us the secrets to drawing closer to the Heart of Jesus 

through the Heart of Mary.  

 

In our weekly meetings, Mondays at 7:00 p.m. we’ll share our insights within our group 

and then watch a 30-minute video. The video by popular author and speaker, Fr. 

Michael Gaitley, MIC, brings our individual reflections and group experience into a clear 

and live-able focus. Free magazines will be provided to guide you through the 

retreat. 

 

If you are looking for a simple way to be spiritually renewed, develop a deeper 

relationship with Our Merciful Savior, and grow in holiness, join us for 33 Days to 

Morning Glory. Please contact St. Mary’s Catholic Education Office if you are interested 

in being a part of this group or if you have any questions: 

 

Email: familyfaithoffice@stmaryswormville.org or Phone: (716) 688-0599 

 

Meeting Locations will be as follows: 

 

●​ April 15th, 22nd, and 29th will take place at Our Lady of Peace in Clarence in the 

Parish Center. 

●​ May 6th will take place at St. Mary’s Church in Swormville in the Cafeteria. 

●​ May 13th will take place at St. Teresa’s in Akron in the Parish Hall. 

●​ May 20th at 6:00 p.m. Consecration Mass (Feast of Mary, Mother of 

the Church) at Our Lady of Peace Church. 

 

All are invited to attend as many in person meetings as you can. You can 

also participate at home with the free magazine. Whether you take part in 

the consecration preparation at home or in person, we encourage you to 

attend the beautiful Consecration Mass on May 20th. 

 


